
Certificate of Compliance
Ink Projects has reviewed the information provided by our raw materials suppliers, checked through 3rd party lab 

testing, and can confirm all our inks are in full compliance with the laws and regulations set forth under the Federal 
Food, Drug, and Cosmetic Act (FD&C Act), Modernization of Cosmetic Regulations Act of 2022, and regulations 

related to cosmetics from Title 21 of the Code of Federal Regulations (known as 21 CFR). 

All testing is completed by 3rd party laboratories with verified method development and validation procedures for 
each test and product type. Testing is completed on both raw materials and finished product to ensure quality and 

safety. Please consult the safety data sheet (SDS) of each product for further safety information. 

Furthermore, Ink Projects LLC confirms that all the substances contained in the materials used in the products, or the 
manufacturing processes of products do not exceed the controlled levels provided in the FDA regulations. All 

banned or prohibited substances, including Substances of Very High Concern (SVHC), are not intentionally or 
knowingly contained in the materials used in the products or in the manufacturing processes of the products.
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